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Welcome to New Staff 
District 41 welcomed 28 new teachers and administrators across the
district this school year. The Board of Education introduced and
applauded the new staff at the Board meeting on Monday, August 21.
Welcome to all of the new faces in District 41! 

  
Amy Naples Lincoln Kindergarten
Caroline Ebeling Lincoln ESL
Amy Bohn Lincoln SPED Resource
Lucy Comerford Lincoln FLES
Peter Scrima Franklin 3rd grade STEAM
Jaime Cox Franklin 3rd grade LIT
Sara Gillmar Franklin Social Work
William Van Duzor Franklin Music
Jamie Mahan Linder Franklin Math Coach



Nicole Norman Franklin Speech/ Lang Path
Kim Behrens Huether SPED Coordinator
Sandra Scheuller Churchill SPED Resource
Jamie Gluskin Churchill 4th /5th Lit
Ann Gifford Churchill Lit Coach
Katherine Kramer Churchill 5th grade STEAM
Kathryn Bocek Churchill 5th grade Dual
Lauren Patterson Churchill SPED Resource
Kari Keith Churchill Principal
Theresa Ulrich CSO Dir. of Language
Laurel O'Brien CSO Dir. of Student Services
Laurie Kauzlaric Forest Glen Speech/ Lang Path
Rebecca Olson Forest Glen 4th Lit
Gina Newstrom Forest Glen Math Coach
Deanna Voss Forest Glen Music
Jorie Dragas Hadley LA
Eileen Pugsley Hadley Psychologist
Christie Frame Hadley Science
Maribeth Marinier Hadley Assistant Principal
 

Parent Night w/ National Inclusion Expert Dr. Julie Causton 
This is a special opportunity for ALL 
parents. District 41 is working with national
inclusion expert Dr. Julie Causton this year to
support staff and parents as we dedicate
ourselves across the district to provide an
inclusive education for all students. Inclusive
education means that all students are
welcomed in age-appropriate, regular classes
and are supported to learn, contribute and
participate in all aspects of the life of the
school.

  
Please join us...

Parent Night with Dr. Julie Causton
Thursday, September 14, 7 p.m.

Hadley Junior High School
240 Hawthorne Blvd. Glen Ellyn

 
Dr. Causton presented to the entire District 41 staff prior to the start of
this school year. Her messages, teachings and dynamic style made a
lasting impact on all who attended. She will continue to work with
district staff through more professional development and she is also
providing this opportunity for parents to learn about inclusion. It's a
great way for all of us to come together to learn about what is best for
all children in education and beyond!
 
To learn more about Dr. Causton and the work she does with school



districts across the nation, click here. 
  

GECRC is Hiring in District 41 
Glen Ellyn Children's Resource Center (GECRC) is hiring! GECRC has a
number of part-time positions available at both Abraham Lincoln
Elementary and Churchill Elementary. The following link will take you to
the jobs that are available and job descriptions.
https://www.gecrc.com/now-hiring/
 
Volunteers are also needed! Volunteers must be at least 13 years old.
The first step to becoming a volunteer is to fill out the online
application  www.gecrc.com/volunteer/application/
 
If you have questions, please contact Monica K. Lighter Director of
Program and Volunteers at volunteer@gecrc.com. The work of the
GECRC directly impacts students in District 41. Thank you for your
support of this organization! 

  

Free English Classes with COD at Churchill School 
 
The College of DuPage partners with Glen Ellyn School
District 41 toprovide FREE English classes. Classes are
held at Churchill School, 240 Geneva Road, Glen Ellyn.
Registration is happening now! Click here for more.

  
Clases de Ingles Gratis a través del COD en la
Escuela Churchill
El College of DuPage junto con el Distrito Escolar 41 ofrecen clases
GRATIS de Inglés para adultos. Las clases se llevan a cabo en la Escuela
Churchill, 240 Geneva Rd, Glen ellyn. Las inscripciones están abiertas!
Dele clic aquÃ  para más información!
 

 
STAY CONNECTED WITH DISTRICT 41 ON FACEBOOK AND TWITTER 
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